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 Sacred Heart School Newsletter

Our P.B.S. Values are:
Respect for Ourselves

Respect for Others
Respect for our Learning
BeAttitudes: Be Honest

http://MyTerncity.com.au

Tonight our School for the first time will be holding a Parent Information Evening for prospective 2017 Kinder 
families.  Most will be first time parents possibly  nervous, unsure or apprehensive in what choice of school they 
want to send their child to. 
What do they want in a School? 
What are their expectations of the concept of ‘educating their child’? 
What priorities do they place on academic or social or emotional or mental or physical or spiritual development?
Some of the key  messages that I hope that the parents take away  from our conversation tonight are that at  
SHCS we: 

• Are a Catholic School not a Private or Independent School. Aspire all students to have a sense of and 
appreciation of their faith.

• Have an increasing awareness and focus on wellbeing.
• Aspire to support parents and families support young people not just teach students.
• Aspire our students to understand and embrace the qualities of respect, empathy, tolerance, giving, 

forgiveness and justice.
• Develop a focus on work ethic, effort, persistence and perseverance as much as academic success 

NAPLAN results for 2015 were made public yesterday, with our school doing very  well when compared to other 
Tasmanian and National Schools.  However this is one test on one day about a narrow aspect of learning and 
what our school offers and provides. I hope prospective parents to SHCS decide to come here on more than just 
NAPLAN results. 
Having attended Grade 5 Camp and currently  on Grade 6 Camp, it is obvious to me that the importance of giving 
our young people a chance to get to know their peers outside of the classroom, to learn about building and 
maintaining positive relationships with others, as well as appreciating the love and care their families have for 
them, is a critical component of growing into young people of worth. 
It is a privilege and a humble experience to get to know our students beyond surface level conversations through 
the experience of Camps.  I want to acknowledge Mrs. Illingworth, Mrs. Karen Cettolin, our Office team as well 
as teachers who support me being able to attend Camps through leading the school in my absence.
I take great pride in the quality young people we have in our school. Tonight I will also be privileged to meet 
future families committed and supportive of the values, ethos and mission we are endeavouring to foster here at 
SHCS, hopefully also motivated to be part of S.H.C.S.

mailto:shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shsl@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://MyTerncity.com.au
http://MyTerncity.com.au
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 Sacred Heart School Newsletter
From the Principal:

Kinder Halley

staffing announcements
There are several short term changes to staffing outlined below.  Please if any  queries speak with your child’s 
class teacher, Liz Illingworth or myself. 
• Miss Kerri Best will be taking long service leave from Wednesday 30th March until Friday  8th April. Mrs 

Megan Badcock will be the relief teacher in Prep Best during this time.  Megan has previously  been a 
teacher at S.H.C.S.

• Mr Tony Claessens will be taking family leave from Tuesday 15th March until Friday  18th March. Mrs 
Catherine Steven will be the relief teacher in grade 6 during this time. Mrs Sarah Viney will be teaching for 
the week in Grade 5. 

thank you to helpers at friday sport
A sincere thank you to all parents and volunteers who were able to help out coaching, umpiring or organising 
teams for Friday  Sport, either for one or more weeks.  As one of the larger schools the organising of buses, teams, 
venues and the like is not always easy to coordinate.  Our Grade 5 /6 students enjoy  the opportunity  and the 
chance to meet other students from Independent and Catholic Schools in Launceston.

s.h.c.s.fair
Our S.H.C.S. Twilight Fair returns Friday 18th March. Thank you to the Fair 
Committee who have met on variety  of occasions to organise and coordinate the 
Fair.   This year has seen more of a team approach with a Fair Committee 
spending significant time on preparing for the Fair.

PLEASE NOTE : THE CANTEEN WILL BE CLOSED ON FAIR DAY

2017 kinder open day wednesday 16th march
This Wednesday  our school will open our ‘doors’ and ‘classrooms’ welcoming families who are thinking of 
enrolling their child in Kinder for 2017.  Tonight we have our Information Evening and next Wednesday  we have 
an Open Day with formal tours of the school at 9:30am, 11:30am and 2pm.

18

this week

SHCS 2017 Kinder Parent Information Evening this Thursday March 10th 7p.m.
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 Sacred Heart School Newsletter
From the Principal:

Reminder - Before School expectations
Even	
  though	
  it	
  is	
  a	
  parent	
  responsibility	
  to	
  make	
  arrangements	
  for	
  the	
  supervision	
  of	
  your	
  children	
  before	
  8:30	
  a.m.,	
  
S.H.S.	
  offer	
  an	
  arrangement	
  for	
  families	
  who	
  need	
  their	
  children	
  to	
  be	
  arriving	
  at	
  school	
  earlier.

 Mrs.	
  Deb	
  Scott	
  will	
  be	
  at	
  school	
  from	
  8:00am	
  each	
  school	
  day	
  to	
  supervise	
  any	
  students.

 If	
  a	
   student	
   is	
  here	
  before	
   8:30	
   a.m.	
   they	
  need	
  to	
  go	
  to	
  the	
  Gym.	
   	
  The	
  cost	
  will	
  be	
  $2	
  per	
  child	
  per	
  day,	
  
which	
  needs	
  to	
  be	
  paid	
  as	
  the	
  student	
  arrives	
  at	
  the	
  Presentation	
  Gym.

 The	
  child’s	
  name	
  will	
  also	
  be	
  recorded	
  on	
  an	
  attendance	
  sheet	
  on	
  a	
  daily	
  basis.

nijssa swimming carnival
This Tuesday, first day  back after the Long Weekend, the following students will represent our School in the 
NIJSSA Swimming Carnival. We wish them every success and know they will represent our school with pride.

Grade 3 Boys

Tyler Alexander
Oliver Wright
Charles Snare

Sebastian Page
Mason Clark

Harry Costello

Grade 3 Girls

Averyl Quinn
Abbey Berlese

Charlotte Conway
Lily Tyson

Grade 4 Boys

Oliver Baldock
Sam Dick

Max Symons
Spencer Drew
Alex Zegveld

Grade 4 Girls

Alice Mathers
Molly Tanton

Summer Alexander
Phoebe Martin
Alice Mathers

Grade 5 Boys

Jackson Northeast
Sam Cowley

Rohan Crawford
Lachlan Reilly
Hugh Wines
Zak Costello

Grade 5 Girls

Isobel Steven
Grace Campbell

Shae Nichols
Paige Warren

Ella Feely

Grade 6 Boys

Hamish McKenzie
Parker Shea
Liam Jones

Will Fox
Conor Dobson

Mitchell Nicholas

Grade 6 Girls

 Lucy Petrack
Mia Baldock
Lilian Snare

Kalani Ciantar
Sophie Illingworth
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Webpage:	
  www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
Twitter:	
  @shslton	
  

	
  	
  	
  Facebook:	
  www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
	
  	
  	
  Pinterest:	
  Sacred	
  Heart	
  Catholic	
  Primary	
  School

S.H.S.	
  Parents	
  and	
  Friends	
  email shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au

Uniform Shop News
Open every Thursday 2pm-4pm

shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au

School Banking for 2016 is every Wednesday

~ March 2016~ March 2016~ March 2016~ March 2016~ March 2016~ March 2016~ March 2016
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

13th 14th

Eight Hour day
Public Holiday

15th

NIJSSA Swimming 
Carnival

3.15pm Art Club

16th

SHS Open Day for 
Kinder 2017 
Enrollments

17th

11.30am Strings Program

12.45pm Band Program

RETURN RAFFLE 
BOOKS BY TODAY 
PLEASE

18th
9am Assembly

NO CANTEEN 
TODAY

19th

20th 21st 

3.30pm Faith 
Sharing Session 
3.30pm @ The 
Church of Apostles

22nd
Gr 6D Camp

3.30pm Faith 
Sharing Session 
3.30pm @ The 
Church of Apostles

7.30pm P & F 
Meeting

23rd
Gr 6D Camp

24th
Gr 6D Camp

11.30am Strings Program

12.45pm Band Program

UNIFORM SHOP 
CLOSED TODAY

25th

Good Friday
Public Holiday

26th

27th 28th

Easter Monday
Public Holiday

29th

Easter Tuesday
Public Holiday

30th 31st 
11.30am Strings Program

12.45pm Band Program

1st April

9am Assembly

2nd

SHS School Fair
5pm

Please return your Payment 
Plans to the office ASAP

~ April 2016~ April 2016~ April 2016~ April 2016~ April 2016~ April 2016~ April 2016
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

3rd 4th

Transition to Winter  
Uniform

5th

3.15pm Gr 5/6 
Bookclub

6th 7th

11.30am Strings 
Program

12.45pm Band 
Program

8th
9am Assembly

End of Term 1 BBQ 
&Plain Clothes Day

9th

http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
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 Sacred Heart School Newsletter
Term Dates

Catholic Schools 

2016
Term 1 Thursday 4.2.16 to Friday 8.4.16
Term 2 Tuesday 26.4.16 to Friday 1.7.16
Term 3 Monday 18.7.16 to Friday 23.9.16
Term 4 Monday 10.10.16 to Thursday15.12.16

Friday 20th May 2016 Student Free day

2017
Term 1 Thursday 9.2.17 to Thursday 13.4.17
Term 2 Monday 1.5.17 to Friday 7.7.17
Term 3 Monday 24.7.17 to Friday 29.9.17
Term 4 Monday 16.10.17 to Thursday 21.12.17

2018
Term 1 Thursday 8.2.18 to Friday 13.4.18
Term 2 Monday 30.4.18 to Friday 6.7.18
Term 3 Monday 23.7.18 to Friday 28.9.18
Term 4 Monday 15.10.18 to Thursday 20.12.18

working with vulnerable people registration
Government legislation now requires all people working or volunteering with vulnerable people to be 
registered.  It is an expectation placed on our schools that any  person who is on an excursion, helping in the 
classroom, helping out with students getting changed after swimming, attending camps etc must have this 
registration.
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you may not be able to volunteer and 
attend the excursion or school event.   This is something that we do not want to have to do but as 
legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1. Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2.  Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in full
3.  Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have your 100 point 

check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring it to the 

school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded and verified.

!
!

Lego!Challenge!2016!
!

The$Tasmanian$Brick$Enthusiasts$Inc.$and$Brixhibition$invite$all$Primary$School$students$in$

the$Northern$Tasmania$area$to$compete$in$a$Lego$Competition$running$in$the$first$term$of$

2016.$

!
• Each!student!to!have!their!Lego!creation!completed!and!ready!for!judging!by!your!

school!by!Monday$21st$March$2016!
• Each!School!to!have!judged!and!announce!their!winning!entrant!by!

Friday$25th$March$2016$

• The!Winner!of!your!school!will!win!a!winners!medal!and!a!free!pass!to!Brixhibiton!at!
Albert!Hall,!Launceston!

• Each!Schools!Lego!Challenge!Winner!is!invited!to!display!their!winning!Lego!
creations,!at!Brixhibiton$Launceston!on!Sat$11th$and$Sun$12th$April$2016.!

• All!Lego!Challenge!winners!displayed!at!Brixhibiton!will!be!judged!by!Tasmanian!Brick!
Enthusiasts!Inc.!members!!

• Prizes$

1st$Place$$300$Birchalls$Gift$Voucher$

2nd$Place$$200$Birchalls$Gift$Voucher$

3rd$Place$$100$Birchalls$Gift$Voucher$

$

• Winners!and!announced!at!3pm,$Sun$17th$April$2016!at!Brixhibiton!
• Application!forms!and!conditions!are!available!from!your!school!

!

Happy!Legoing!!

!

!

Saturday!16th!–!Sunday!17th!April!2016!
9:30am!–!4:30pm!

Albert!Hall,!Launceston!

The parish now has a blog spot which  has links to 
our weekly bulletin and other information.  

blog spot:  
launcestoncatholicparish.wordpress.com

http://www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
http://www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
http://launcestoncatholicparish.wordpress.com/
http://launcestoncatholicparish.wordpress.com/
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Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child is special and loved.  But sometimes your child may feel worried, upset, confused, 
guilty or angry because your family has changed. They may feel out of place or overwhelmed in 
your new family situation. Or they may be grieving and sad because of a painful loss in your 
family. 

At school we would like to offer time for your child to get together with other children their age 
and talk about what is happening in their life.  This group is called “Rainbows”, based on God’s 
promise of the Rainbow after the storm. 

If you think your child would benefit from such a program, please fill out the registration form 
below and return via your child’s class teacher or at the School Office or email consent to the 
email address below. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact Helen Halley if you require any further information either in 
person or at helen.halley@catholic.tas.edu.au

-----------------------------------

Child’s Name ______________________ Age ____ Class ____

Parent’s name/s ________________________________

Parent’s signature __________________

Please tick appropriate box

o Family member has died
o Parents are separated or divorced
o My child’s experience is ________________________

mailto:helen.halley@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:helen.halley@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Sacred Heart Lego Club 2016

Please if you have any old or spare Lego to donate to our Lego club that would be 
fantastic.  At the moment we have lots of children wanting to join but not enough Lego 

for everyone!

       Please help us if you can

!

!

Gr 5/6 Friday sport roster 11th march
Final week
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 Sacred Heart School Newsletter
The Spirit of Jesus is Alive in:

Prep Best Sophie Bevis
For outstanding effort in always doing the 

5L’s of listening

Cato Kotynia
For fantastic group work skills

Prep Hills Thomas Davie
For being a problem solver in Maths 

Fletcher Luttrell
For a great effort with reading and learning 

his sight words 

Grade 1 
Murphy

Eve Long
For being a conscientious worker

Grace Martin
For completing tasks consistently 

Grade 1 
Crawford

Lily Matthews
For excellent work in Maths this week

Kayleb Barker
For brilliant work in Letters & Sounds

Grade 2
Reid

Broden Harper
For being a kind and thoughtful friend

Isabelle Crerar
For having a positive attitude and always 

working at a high standard 

Grade 2
van Ryn

Hannah Zegveld
For beautiful work in our prayer unit

Elizabeth Hoyland
For dedication to her work at all times

Grade 3          
Hood

Maddison Leonard
For your thorough understanding of our 

science unit

Jack Lehner
For your resilient and positive attitude 

Grade 3       
Symons

Abbey Berlese
For always remembering to Greet, treat and 

speak

Sebastion Page
For a dedicated attitude to his work

Grade 4       
Hegarty

Torie Mansell
For your willingness to have ago

Oliver Hughes
For improved presentation of your written 

work

Grade 4       
Wood

Isla Cooper
For your great efforts to complete work

Brodie Dobson
For taking your time to make work neat

Grade 5

 McLeod
Paige Warren

For overcoming her fears whilst on camp
Evan Periera

For being a happy chappy on champ 

Grade 5 
Viney/Sydes    Jorja Rayner

For stepping outside her comfort zone and 
overcoming personal challenges on camp

Harry Ross
For an outstanding effort in stepping up to the 

challenge of camp

Grade 6         
Davie

Haylie Lehner
For  being a Go Kart - a self motivated student

Josh Gillow
For being an empathetic role model for 

younger members of our school community

Grade 6         
Claessens

Harry Marsden
For working hard and showing care and 

concern for others

Lucy Petrack
For working hard and wanting to do well 

and give her best
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Grade 5 : camp clayton 
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Post 2 of MYTERN (Take Emotional Responsibility Now)

The Skill of MYTERN
MYTERN is based on a simple metaphor:
 you are the driver
 only you have control of the steering wheel
 you can’t control anyone else’s steering wheel
 each road you drive down is an emotion
 and the way you choose to react to a situation decides which emotional road you will drive down.

There are two types of roads:
 The green roads which increase your health. Reapo is in charge of these roads - 
some of which include: happy, excited, peaceful, generous, loving and confident.

 The red roads which increase your resilience. Buska is in charge of these roads – some of which 
include: sad, disappointed, angry, mean, jealous and scared. Just 
remember not to stay on the red roads for too long, otherwise you may lose some of your health. 

It is important to realise that each road has its own merit. Each road is designed to give you a 
completely different perspective, changing the way you see things and often helping you to choose 
another road. 

Life is meant to be full of contrast. You can’t expect to spend your life driving down smooth green 
roads all the time. If you did you wouldn’t be able to develop any resilience.

You just need to know HOW to be in control of your steering wheel, as well as
accepting responsibility for the roads that you choose to drive down. This is exactly what the skill of 
MYTERN helps you to develop through introducing the characters of Reapo, Buska, TEP and PET.
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Chocolate Wheel

Thank you for the generous donations received. To 
make it a great selection we are still looking for 

prizes e.g. toys, gift lines, vouchers for restaurants, 
shops, car services,hairdressers,beauty therapies 
etc. the possibilities are endless. Prizes can be for 
adults or children. Please bring in your donations 

big or small and help make the Chocolate Wheel a 
success in 2016. Prizes can be left at the school 

office or with class teachers.

TASTY TREATS TO FIND 
at the CAKE STALL

inside the Presentation Hall

Only 1 week until the Fair . . .     the 
countdown is on 

Have you 
bought your ride 
wristband for Fair 

night?

Chocolate Wheel MEGA SPIN
Win a West Coast Escape

Sponsored by World Heritage 
Cruises

1 SPIN only at 7.15pm

Tickets $5 on sale from 5pm
Don’t MISS OUT - limited tickets 

PARENT  PORTRAITS
The students have all worked hard to 

paint a portrait of Mum or Dad. They will 
be on display at the fair and available for 
purchase with a gold coin.  Refresh the 
display on your fridge with a new 2016 

MASTERPIECE

Unlimited ride wristbands $25 each

Rides include a Gee Whizzer, Jumping Castles, a large 
castle for the children and adults alike to explore and a 
smaller castle exclusively for younger children (under 
5’s) and a children’s Boat Merry go Round. Rides can 
be purchased on the night individually or an unlimited 

ride wristband $30. Prepaid wristbands can be 
purchased at the office for $25 each until 4pm on 

 Sacred Heart School Newsletter
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Jenna’s Hair Design - 
Longford

Tasmanian Academy of Dance

Mulgrave Street Newsagency 
and Take Away

Cuccina

Complete Electrical Data
Hadspen IGA & Post Office

2016 Fair Donors and Sponsors
Thank you for supporting our School Fair

We urgently need your HELP to run our School Fair

Rosters are up outside classrooms unfortunately they have very few 
names on them - we ask for a small amount of your time while you 
are attending the fair to help on your child’s class stall. If everyone 
gives a little of their time, everyone can enjoy the Fair with their 

families.  After months of Fair planning and preparations we need 
your help to bring it all together on the night. PLEASE SIGN UP 
NOW. If you can’t make it into school please email the school office 

including your name, child’s class and preferred time slot and we will add 
you to the roster.

Thank you for your support



1 0 t h  m a r c h  2 0 1 6    “ O p e n  t h e  d o o r  t o  m e r c y ”   1 8 7 3 - 2 0 1 6   o u r  1 4 3 r d  y e a r

Set up HELPERS needed
Are you available to assist on Friday during 

school hours? Phil needs some helpers to set up 
stalls and activities. Please email or phone the 

office to confirm that you can assist. 

If you can spare a few minutes at the start of 
school, please meet in the Gym at 9am and help 

set up the White Elephant and other stalls. 
‘Many hands make light work’ so please lend us 

yours and help make the preparations run 
smoothly.

2016 Fair food 
options
BBQ !  ! - Hamburgers $4

! ! - Sausages $2

Hot food stall ! - Calamari & Chips 
$6.50

! ! - Nuggets & Chips $5

! ! - Chips $3

Festival Food -Chilli Dogs $5

! ! -Plain Hot Dog $4

! ! -Wraps $7.50

! ! -Nachos $4.50

Ice Cream & Drinks ! - ice cream 
$1.50

! ! ! - soft drinks $2

CRAZY HAIR - Grade 2

HELP!!! We need a stall convener to ensure the 
crazy hair stall can continue.  All products are 
supplied and a roster of helpers will be available. 
Contact Rebecca, 0418 721 952.

Plants/Produce Stall - PREP
Any donations of seedlings, potting mix and planting 
containers would be much appreciated by the plant/
produce stall.  If you’ve been busy making relish, jams 
or sauces and have some to spare these would be 
great for the stall. Donations can be left in 
Prep or at the school office. Contact: Beth 
Rickerby.

Fair Bags-Grade 5
The children love Fair Bags and are good value 
for money.  Donations of fruit boxes, pop top 
juices or snack chip packets would be much 
appreciated. Contact: Simone Ross, Grade 5

Please sign up on class 
ROSTERS NOW - we 
need your help for the 

Fair to work on the night.

Class Donations

Prep - tomato sauce (squeeze bottles), 
! ! white sugar, lemons

Grade 1 - BBQ sauce (squeeze bottles), 
! ! tartare sauce (squeeze 
! ! ! bottles)

Grade 2 - tomato sauce (squeeze 
! ! ! bottles), tin 
tomatoes, ! ! ! lemons

Grade 3 - sweet chilli sauce (squeeze 
! ! bottles), american mustard 
! ! ! (squeeze bottles), 
! ! lemons

Grade 4 - Paper towel rolls, vegetable 
! ! oil, lemons

Grade 5 - olive oil spray, maple syrup, 
! ! lemons

Grade 6 - tomato paste, egg 
! ! ! ! mayonnaise 
(squeeze ! ! ! bottle), lemons

Many thanks for the donations received 

Sacred Heart School Newsletter
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Hi!
I'm taking part in the World's Greatest Shave 

and I'm shaving my hair
It's an extraordinary way to help people with 

blood cancer, but I can't do it alone.
I'd really like you to support my sacrifice and 

sponsor me!
Visit my shave page to sponsor me

Go on, help me make the most of my hairy 
sacrifice and sponsor me today!

 
Thank you,
Ruby Wood

 Sacred Heart School Newsletter

 

Please join us for our 

Family Mass                                 

6pm Saturday  

Newstead Church 

19
th

 March  

14
th

 May 

18
th

 June 

20
th

 August 

17
th

 September 

22
nd

 October  

12
th

 November 
 

 

If you or your child/ren would like to help with the 

Mass please contact Jacquie Wood 6344 5714 or 

jacquie.wood@catholic.tas.edu.au 

 
 

 CELEBRATING HOLY WEEK & EASTER  2016 
  

LAUNCESTON  PARISH  
  

PARISH  LENTEN  RECONCILIATION ( 2ND  RITE) 
7.30PM,  MONDAY  21ST  MARCH   AT  ST  FINN BARR’S  CHURCH, INVERMAY 

  
HOLY THURSDAY, 24 March  

MASS OF THE LORD’S SUPPER 
  7.30pm   Church of the Apostles 
      44 Margaret Street, Launceston 

  7.30pm   Carmelite Monastery 
      7 Cambridge Street, West Launceston 

  
GOOD FRIDAY, 25th March  

STATIONS OF THE CROSS (OUTDOORS) 
  10.30am   Church of the Apostles 

COMMEMORATION OF THE LORD’S PASSION 
  3.00pm   Church of the Apostles 
  3.00pm   Carmelite Monastery 
  

HOLY SATURDAY, 26th March   
1ST RITE OF RECONCILIATION  (CONFESSIONS) 

  10.00am   Church of the Apostles 
EASTER VIGIL & MASS OF THE RESURRECTION 

  7.30pm   Church of the Apostles 
  11.00pm   Carmelite Monastery 
  

EASTER SUNDAY, 27th March   
  8.30am   Carmelite Monastery  (Please note time) 
  9.00am   St Patrick’s College Chapel  (Family Mass) 
      Cnr Mt Leslie & Westbury Roads, Prospect 

  9.00am   St Finn Barr’s Church 
      247 Invermay Road, Invermay 

  10.30am   Church of the Apostles 
  

Please Note 
NO 6.30pm EVENING MASS 

at Church of the Apostles on Easter Sunday 

http://email.leukaemia.org.au/wf/click?upn=YlzsW5MNOi2up2syodI4Z1TInc6qwX6ZYuhrwRPq6049JPxmmBdJ3j2TmLZKhb6yO1TYa-2BTEiVHYKMch5MfN5A-3D-3D_p-2B5UsHUFXsQFwdY-2BJguVY-2BvK-2B2HvMRNHD2LwEDjG7NI7-2BYu4R-2BMbUHa0xDniO9eyZKqnx44ldvzAYErDDczmwJUcGFOFwmI-2F873LeZK6K8ve3fGWSPOdQSMdY6uhJ9x6mbU8E7VangefetPN7ycBarrjFLtU8vNav18QEo61O4RwqxVyS9Qz7mFXnhNFk3TpjfuLjzoDhCBFg6bqkOrSl5JcV2QbbDmNed-2Ftck9N8WM1U55gPtuizhiuWubBm-2FVSwRT1BqXjH-2FJj40Blm39IFWY7UDsEdk5YFd-2F766CioMof3uwVr9wi6VzoyuDWdZmLR2QLFft9x-2Bbsy1qtEhJiO4gjGwJWAR8ZDszCqKSKMhw4ylfK4uv0GpV23lJV1ngrjR7zDfsMpm6ZwJR2mEwty2aS9SWsR4chkMWxw6OPY6PonCRElJwt2Ijb60Izlp2zqdk7qWLclxHMw1BrwUuwD6LJU3UF9esUnVMkk32S45LuCxnEPJ8PsNg2zkLLafl6NY2HdgqzfLiSmbG-2Bypn2nCeGAfZ2pWJ4qLOGbo1QNZw-3D
http://email.leukaemia.org.au/wf/click?upn=YlzsW5MNOi2up2syodI4Z1TInc6qwX6ZYuhrwRPq6049JPxmmBdJ3j2TmLZKhb6yO1TYa-2BTEiVHYKMch5MfN5A-3D-3D_p-2B5UsHUFXsQFwdY-2BJguVY-2BvK-2B2HvMRNHD2LwEDjG7NI7-2BYu4R-2BMbUHa0xDniO9eyZKqnx44ldvzAYErDDczmwJUcGFOFwmI-2F873LeZK6K8ve3fGWSPOdQSMdY6uhJ9x6mbU8E7VangefetPN7ycBarrjFLtU8vNav18QEo61O4RwqxVyS9Qz7mFXnhNFk3TpjfuLjzoDhCBFg6bqkOrSl5JcV2QbbDmNed-2Ftck9N8WM1U55gPtuizhiuWubBm-2FVSwRT1BqXjH-2FJj40Blm39IFWY7UDsEdk5YFd-2F766CioMof3uwVr9wi6VzoyuDWdZmLR2QLFft9x-2Bbsy1qtEhJiO4gjGwJWAR8ZDszCqKSKMhw4ylfK4uv0GpV23lJV1ngrjR7zDfsMpm6ZwJR2mEwty2aS9SWsR4chkMWxw6OPY6PonCRElJwt2Ijb60Izlp2zqdk7qWLclxHMw1BrwUuwD6LJU3UF9esUnVMkk32S45LuCxnEPJ8PsNg2zkLLafl6NY2HdgqzfLiSmbG-2Bypn2nCeGAfZ2pWJ4qLOGbo1QNZw-3D

